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DESIGN & ACCESS STATEMENT
Flat 3 & 4, Rosslyn Heights, 2 Belsize Lane, London NW3 5AB

INTRODUCTION

The subject property is located on the first and second floors of a residential building comprising a lower and upper ground floor and three upper storeys.

DESIGN PROPOSAL

This application seeks permission to amalgamate two existing flats into a single residential unit.

Planning permission for this proposal was previously granted under reference 2022/2607/P. Unfortunately, the client was unable to carry out the works at that time. We are therefore reapplying using the same approved drawings, with no changes from the previously granted scheme.
The proposed works are limited to minor internal alterations only, specifically to create a new internal connection between the two flats. This will be achieved by introducing a new staircase to match the existing, as shown on drawings 01P, 02P, 03P, and 04P.

No other internal or external alterations are proposed.

ACCESS

The existing entrance doors to both the first and second floors will be retained, as shown on the submitted drawings.

CONCLUSION

We believe the proposed works will result in a high-quality single residential unit, providing improved accommodation for our client.

We have consulted the Building Control department for initial advice, and they have no objection to the proposed scheme.

Should you have any queries regarding this application, please do not hesitate to contact our office. My mobile number is provided below.

Yours sincerely,

MSc. Arch. Lutfi Vala
M. +447769 811452

E. arkluta@hotmail.co.uk

